
 

August 9, 2016 

Weekly reminders: 

17, Ad Council– 7:00 pm  

20, Boy Scouts parking lot sale 

Back to School! 

Please remember we are collecting socks and underwear for those in 

need throughout August at the church. There are collection bins in the 

lobby and in the Fellowship Hall. 

You can also take your out-grown, older clothes to Fashion Exchange! 
Tell them you are dropping off for BUMC so we earn credit receipts, 
which we then give to those less fortunate! 

Also, if you have an outfit that may not fit like it used to, but would like to 
bless another with it, tell them! They have had single mom's come in and 
they need a special look for an interview. Or gentlemen in need of the 
same!  What better way to "pay it forward"! 

 

BUMC 

Bulletin on the go! 

Weekly meetings & classes: 

2nd & 4th Tues, Rev. Joel’s Study, 9:00 am        

Wednesday, 9 am, Prayer Meeting                         
Wednesday, 10 am, Bible Study 

 

2nd & 4th Wednesday 

August 10th! 

5 pm- Grief Support            

6:15 pm- W.W. Dinner                      

7 pm- U.M.M. 

Brighton United Methodist Church                                                                       
625 S. 8th Ave., Brighton, CO 80601                                                           
303-659-2022 

On the web:      www.brightonunitedmethodistchurch.com                                     
On Facebook:   www.facebook.com/BrightonUnitedMethodistChurch  

Sunday Worship - 9:15 am  

Adult Sunday School - 10:45 am  

Wonderful 
Wednesday 

dinner! 

August 10th 

Join us at 6:15 pm  

Adults: $5 

Children 10 & under: free 

Jim Fariello is cooking a       
spaghetti dinner! 

Parking Lot Sale!             
The Boy Scouts are having a        

parking lot sale here at BUMC on 

Saturday, August 20th at 8:30 am. 

If you have items to donate, 

please contact Scot Shealey at : 

coloradoshealey@gmail.com 

Please come out and support the 

Scouts! 
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